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Dear Shareholder, 
 
Suspension of Dealings of Mirae Asset Korea Equity Fund (the “Sub-Fund”) 
 
We are writing to you as a Shareholder in the Sub-Fund in relation to the consecutive period of 
public holiday in the Republic of Korea from 2 October 2017 to 9 October 2017 following the 
designation of 2 October 2017 as a one-off holiday by the government. As the Korea Exchange (KRX) 
will be closed during this period the Sub-Fund will not be able to perform any trades.  Accordingly, 
the Company has decided to suspend valuation and dealings of the Sub-Fund from 2 October to 9 
October 2017(both dates inclusive).  
 
Pursuant to the Prospectus of the Company (the “Prospectus”), the determination of the Net Asset 
Value and the issue, redemption and conversion of the Shares in a sub-fund may be suspended 
temporarily during periods where in the opinion of the Directors there exist unusual circumstances 
where it would be impracticable or unfair towards the Shareholders to continue dealing with 
Shares of the Sub-Fund 
 
All instructions in respect of subscription, redemption and conversion of Shares in the Sub-Fund 
received by the Company during the abovementioned suspension period will be processed after 
resumption of valuation and dealing. The Sub-Fund will resume valuation and dealing on 10 
October 2017.  
 
It is reminded that pursuant to the Prospectus, any request for subscription, redemption or 
conversion shall be irrevocable except in the event of a suspension of the calculation of the net asset 
value.  
 
Shareholders requiring further information on the matters set out in this notice may contact the 
Administrator of the Company, Citibank Europe plc, Luxembourg Branch, whose office is at 31 z.a. 
Bourmicht, L-8070 Bertrange, Luxembourg, at telephone number (352) 45 14 14 316 or the 
Company’s Local Representative – Mirae Asset Global Investments (Hong Kong) Limited at Level 15, 
Three Pacific Place, 1 Queen’s Road East, Hong Kong at telephone number (852) 2295 1500.   
 



To the best of  the knowledge and belief of the Board of Directors (who has taken all reasonable 
care to ensure that such is the case), the information contained in this notice is in accordance with 
the facts and does not omit anything likely to affect the import of such information as at the date of 
this notice. The Board of Directors accepts responsibility for the accuracy of the contents of this 
notice accordingly. 
 
 
For and on behalf of  
the Board of Directors – Mirae Asset Global Discovery Fund  
 
 


